
Parkhead PS – Welcome back  
P4b Newsletter 

 
How have we spent our first few weeks?  

    
 

   
 

 
 
How are we finding Primary 4 so far? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello and welcome to the first newsletter from P4b. We have had a busy start to the 
term, getting back into our daily routines and settling into our new classroom.  
It was so lovely to meet many of you at the Meet The Teacher event. If you have any 
queries, questions or feedback for us, please feel free to send an email. 
Mrs Hogarth and Mr Jeffrey 

Literacy- Jax: We did a spelling test so our teachers know 
which patterns we need to practise. 
Oscar – we are really enjoying our class novel, “The Day I 
fell into a Fairytale” by Ben Miller. 
We have been using our word attack skills to read new 
words. We will bring a bookmark home to help us use these 
strategies.  

Numeracy- Tyler: For our Number Talks we have been using 
‘making a ten’ to work out the answer to a question. 
Jacob: For our mental maths we have been counting in 2’s, 
starting from random numbers. 
Ari: We have been learning about canonical and non 
canonical numbers. For instance 67 canonically is 60+7 but 
non canonically can be 40+27 or 40+20+7 or 50+5+5+1+6. 

Comments from the class: 
Callum enjoys numeracy and spelling. 
Oscar is enjoying going to the masterclasses.  
Tyler is enjoying everything in P4. 
Ava is enjoying the jokes! 
Georgia has enjoyed doing spelling. 
Eden-Rose enjoys making a ten in numeracy. 
Jax is loving the class novel. 
Laila enjoys numeracy. 



Important dates-   

 

Friday 13th- Tuesday 17th September – September long 
weekend holiday 

Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th October- Parent 
Consultations  
Monday 14th October- Monday 21st October- October 
holiday  


